
Mark G Jacobs, Ballwin, MO.
I am commenting in support of the continued operation of the STL Pipeline.  
It is incomprehensible to me that in 2021 in the United States we are 
literally facing a potential shut down of a natural gas pipeline over what 
appears to be a legal issue when so many families will be negatively 
impacted. According to Spire Gas, our service provider, there are over 
650,000 consumers, who pay for their gas service, who are potentially 
impacted by the possible shutdown.  Consider that there are real people who 
will suffer the consequences if this shutdown is allowed to proceed.  Please 
renew or extend the license that will allow the STL Pipeline to continue to 
operate. Thank you, Mark Jacobs
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